
Kerala Solid Waste Management Project (KSWMP)

lnvitation to potential Consulting Firms for Market Sounding Session

Kerala Solid Waste Management Project (KSWMP) intends to initiate anlriternational
Competitive Bidding (lCB)] for selection of an eligible Consulting Firm for undertaking a

Detailed Feasibility Study to develop Regional Sanitary Landfills as part of integrated and

sustainable Solld Waste Management (SWM) Systems'for the Urban Local Bodies in the

State.

Ahead of the bid process, KSWMP proposes to hbst an hour-long online market sounding

session with potential Consultant Firms on Thursday, November 17, 2022 al 04.00 PM.

Further details may be obtained from the following url of KSWMP:

https.i/kswm p. ofq/notices/d

Email: spmukswmp@gmail.com
November 9,2022


